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Hebrew Tabernacle Offers Multiple Ways to Access the  

New Reform High Holiday Prayer Books:  Mishkan HaNefesh 
 
 
We at Hebrew Tabernacle understand that these are trying times for all of us. As we plan how to 
welcome the New Year and Days of Remembrance, we are trying to accommodate our members  
and interested parties with multiple ways to access the new High Holiday Machzorim. 
 
If you join any of our many Zoom services, Rabbi Paula Feldstein will share the pages of the 
prayer books on your screen via Zoom during the services.   
 
Alternatively, if you would like a copy of the 2-book set to follow along with at home, each 
household (members and non-members) can pick up and borrow a single set at Hebrew Tabernacle 
(entrance on 185th Street, near Ft. Washington Ave.) on this date at these times: 

• *Wednesday, September 23rd, 5:00pm – 6:45pm 
 
To pick up books you will need to wear a mask and maintain social distance requirements. 
Members will need to sign-out books on a receipt. Non-members of HT will need to make a 
refundable deposit of $20 with their contact information on the sign-out receipt.  
 
HT can also arrange for a volunteer to deliver books to homebound members; call the Office  
to request a delivery. 
 
*On this last date, there will be some hard copies of the Yizkor Book of Remembrance available for 
pick-up.  Everyone will receive a PDF of the Yizkor Book this year. 
 
Books must be returned (signing the sign-out receipt again) on these dates between these times: 

• Monday, October 5th, 5:00pm – 6:45pm 
• Wednesday, October 7th, 5:00pm – 6:45pm 
• Wednesday, October 14th, 5:00pm – 6:45pm 
• Sunday, October 18th, 11:00am – 1:00pm 

 
From Oct. 16th to Oct. 23rd, books can be returned to the Hebrew Tabernacle Office, during  
Office Hours:  M/W/F 10am – 1pm. Non-members will receive the $20 deposit back. 
 
If you choose, you can download a FREE flipbook version of these two books onto a 
computer/iPad/smartphone at https://www.ccarnet.org/publications/hhd/. If you choose this  
method, you might need to use one device for the Zoom service and a second device for the 
flipbook or have multiple screens open on your desktop to see both the service and the books. 
 
There is one additional option:  you can purchase the two e-books on Kindle for $9.99 each  
at https://www.amazon.com/s?k=mishkan+hanefesh&i=digital-text. Then simply follow  
along on your device and watch or listen to the Zoom session on your computer or phone. 
 
Thank you from the Board of Trustees at Hebrew Tabernacle Congregation. We look forward to 
sharing these special High Holiday services with you on Zoom. 

 


